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**Mandatory Orientation for new students will be 

on Monday, August 14th from 9am-5pm in UC 116.** 



We have Pavilion 2 reserved for the event! It’s going to be a great celebration!!! 



Congratulations Spring 2017 Graduates! 

 

Lisa Cohe      Alejandro DeJesus 

Cory Drucker    Chelsea Fearon 

Brenna Ford    James Foreman 

Quatisha Franklin   Bilal Kamal 

Jenn Kuster    Zach Lebsock 

Kalia Lee     Anthony Lucci 

Nery Macias    Kate Miller 

Steven Parker    Nicole Ridenour 

Jessica Ritter    Noelle San Souci 

Cade Sanger    Maria Spoon 

Anthony Trujillo   Jessica Whelehan-Throw 

 

 

 

CONGRATULATIONS EVERYONE! 

 



THANK YOU Practicum Supervisors! 
 

Throughout the SAHE program, students complete a 100-hour practicum 

experience. We would like to THANK those who donated their time to teach 

our graduating students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CU-Boulder 

Shelly Bacon 

Devin Cramer 

 

 

CU-Denver 

Greg Lee 

David Steward 

Shelly Townley 

 

CSU-Pueblo 

Gina Lopez-Ferguson 

Nicole Ferguson 

Dr. Derek Lopez 

 

Colorado College 

Bethany Grubbs 

Carlos Jimenez 

Megan Rhodes 

 

UCCS 

Dr. Amanda Allee 

Dr. Carrie Arnold 

Chris Beiswanger 

Stacy Carosa 

Anthony Cordova 

Stephen Cucchiara 

Dr. Jenny Dorrington 

Ray Fisco 

PPCC 

Kristina Moss 

 

 

USAFA 

Candyce Thomas 

 



SAHE Study Abroad Reflection: 

Juliette Mogenson 
 

"To travel is to realize just how small of a space you take up in the world. 

Being my first time abroad, my eyes were widened with enamor and I found 

myself fascinated by the rich history of the three institutions we visited. At 

Cite Internationale Universitaire Paris, I met a girl who traveled to Paris to 

study law; she spoke of the cultural, familial, and personal challenges she 

faced along the way (like what food she was eating!). The adversity she 

overcame to simply reside in a foreign place was admirable to me because I 

hadn’t ever experienced such discomfort. This experience pushed me out of 

my cultural and personal 

comfort zone and by the end 

of the trip I actually felt 

comfortable being 

uncomfortable because I 

recognized that growth was 

occurring. It is important to 

reflect on one’s own beliefs 

and how it affects their daily 

interactions with students. I 

will take the knowledge I 

have acquired about the role 

of student affairs in 

multicultural and 

intercultural contexts to 

advocate for what is in the 

best interest of the 

populations I serve." 

  
 

 



Student Affairs Association Officers 
Congratulations to the new 2017-2018 Student Affairs Association Officers! 

President: Alex Baker 

Secretary: Juliette Mogenson 

Treasurer: Olivia Stanton 
Vice President & 1st Year Representatives will be chosen by the 1st year cohort in the Fall.  

Nate Raugutt ’15 began his role as an Academic Advisor at the University of 

Northern Colorado’s Monfort College of Business in April. 

Kate Miller ’17 will begin the Ed.D. program in Education Leadership for 

Educational Equity at CU Denver’s School of Education this summer.  

James Foreman ‘17 has accepted a position as the Head of Kentucky 

Country Day Middle School in Louisville, Kentucky. He will head east this 

summer.  

Scott Bowman ‘14 is now the Director of Student Success at RefactorU (a 

short-term coding school for web-developers) in Boulder. 

Rachel Garcia ’16 will begin a position at Dulwich College International in 

Suzhou, China this summer. She will be advising high school students on 

college admissions in the United States. What an exciting opportunity! 

Greg Gentry ’17 presented at the 2017 Tau Kappa Epsilon Regional 

Leadership Conference this February in Las Vegas. Way to get out there and 

be involved in developing student leaders! 

Congratulations to Jake Murphy ’18 who was selected to serve on the 

planning committee for the ACPA Next Generation conference at the 2018 

Annual Convention. He will be teaching undergraduate students interested in 

student affairs about the field and educational opportunities.  

  



 

 

Dr. Jonathan O’Brien 

Colorado State University-Pueblo 

Crestone Hall Lobby 

Wednesday, May 10th, 2017 from 11am-1pm 
Free lunch and professional development! 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ethics-in-student-affairs-with-dr-jonathan-

obrien-tickets-32221941695  

Questions? Contact Dr. Patty Witkowsky at pwitkows@uccs.edu 

 

 

Dr. Jonathan O'Brien is Assistant Professor of Educational Leadership at 

California State University, Long Beach, where he coordinates the Student 

Development in Higher Education program and teaches in the education 

doctorate program. His content expertise includes law and ethics, leadership 

and management, and research epistemologies and methodologies.        

      

Explore the ethical dimensions of 

working in higher education: 

• Making decisions in ethically challenging 

situations 

•Balancing personal ethics and values with 

institutional culture and goals 

•Acting with moral courage when the rules 

are unclear 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ethics-in-student-affairs-with-dr-jonathan-obrien-tickets-32221941695
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ethics-in-student-affairs-with-dr-jonathan-obrien-tickets-32221941695

